
It’s Show Time! 
Dear Buckingham Families, 

Our talented Fifth and Sixth Graders have 

been working hard to bring you the 

marvelous music and silly story of “The Ever 

After”.  Our show dates are Thursday April 

3rd and Friday April 4th.  Curtain time is 7:00 

PM, and the doors will open at 6:30 PM. 

Because of limited seating in the Buckingham Auditorium, purchasing your tickets 

in advance is highly recommended.  All seats for our show are $4.00.  All ticket 

orders will be held under your family name at the door. 

If you plan to join us, please return the attached form and payment in cash.  

Orders should be sent in to school in an envelope with your student’s name.  All 

seat orders will be filled in the order that they are received. 

We hope you can join us for a special evening of theater at Buckingham.  As 

always, thank you for your support of Music and the Arts in Central Bucks. 

Sincerely, 

Buckingham Theater Team - Mr. Weir, Mrs. Raitt and Miss Mullen 

-----------------------------------------  CUT HERE  ---------------------------------------------------- 

Family Name__________________________  Student’s Homeroom_________ 

# of tickets for Thursday, April 3rd   ___________  x $4 =  ______________ 

    # of tickets for Friday, April 4th   _____________  x $4 =  _______________ 

Total Amount Enclosed:______________ 


